PROVIDENCE CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

1800 W. Lincoln Highway « New Lenox, lllinois 60451 « (815) 485-2136 - www.providencecatholic.org

Dear Celtic Families,

We are looking forward to seeing students this week! As you know, tomorrow 8/24 is a “Green Day” — the Green Cohort
is on campus for Schedule C. Tuesday 8/25 is a “Gold Day” with the Gold Cohort on campus for Schedule C. (Schedule C
is periods 1,2,4,3 in that order.)

Some very important reminders from our Reopening Booklet:

1.

PRECERTIFICATION: All students (or their parents) need to precertify that the student is free from covid-related
symptoms. It is a simple and quick process that needs to be done prior to arriving at school. School personnel
will ask your student to show the screenshot of the green checkmark.

Please be sure to view this video tutorial for full instructions: https://youtu.be/a-YT9Zud5D4

We encourage you to complete the form today as a practice. The form will be open until 8:00 PM tonight and
then closed until early tomorrow morning. Each morning @ 7:00 AM this week, we will also send a text
reminder with a direct link to the precertification form.

MASKS: All members of the PCHS community are expected to wear a face mask all day, except when eating
lunch. Bring a spare, too!

STUDENT ARRIVAL: Students should arrive NO EARLIER than 30 minutes before their first class. ALL students
must enter via Door 4 (science wing) or Door 13 (east side of Commons) and have their temperature taken.
Students should then report directly to their first class of the day; social distancing should be observed in
hallways as well as the Commons.

FOOD PURCHASES: Cash will no longer be accepted for food purchases in the Commons. Students will pay using
their student ID. It is important that parents have created the PaySchoolsCentral account and loaded funds on
the student account. See the Food Service page: https://www.providencecatholic.org/student-services/food-

service/

E-BOOKS: You might not need textbooks on the first day, but if you have purchased e-books for classes, make
sure you can access them. Remember to use Clever to login to the virtual bookshelf. Then use your
“pchsstudent.org” email and password. Directions for accessing your e-books are on the Virtual Bookstore Page:
https://www.providencecatholic.org/academics/virtual-bookstore/

HEADSETS: As we posted earlier this month, all students will need a headset for use with their laptops. A
headset is different than headphones because it includes a microphone. Please be prepared!

SAFETY PROCEDURES: On Monday & Tuesday, Dr. Harper will give students full instructions on social distancing
and other procedures. You can view an overview here: https://bit.ly/2QgPa9g

ALL INFORMATION: Please review the Reopening booklet that we mailed to all families. Included is a daily
schedule and calendar. Most of your questions can be answered there. You can find a copy of the booklet at
https://www.providencecatholic.org/re-opening-2020-21/

We will see you tomorrow or Tuesday!

In Augustine,

The Administration, Faculty & Staff of Providence Catholic
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